
Wiltshire Council 
 
Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 

 
Urgent Closure of A345 (Part), Figheldean and Netheravon 
 
THE WILTSHIRE COUNCIL HEREBY GIVE NOTICE that on 20 May 2017, the following 
length of road shall be closed to all traffic in the interests of public safety to enable 
Wiltshire Council to carry out surface dressing, stud replacement, road markings and associated 
works. 
 
A345 (Part), Figheldean and Netheravon; from a point approximately 130m south of its 
junction with High Street, Figheldean in a northerly direction for a distance of approximately 
1.8km to a point adjacent to The School of Infantry. 
 

  Alternative route: via A345 (unaffected length) – A303 – A338 – A342 – A345 (unaffected 
  length) and vice versa. 
 
The closure and diversion route will be clearly indicated by traffic signs and access will 
be maintained for residents throughout the works period. 
 
These works will commence on 20 May 2017 between 07.00 and 18.00 and are anticipated 
to be required until 21 May. This Notice will have a maximum duration of 5 days. 

 
For further information regarding these works please contact Steve Hawkins (Eurovia) on 
07834503477.  
 
 
Sustainable Transport Group, County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trowbridge BA14 8JN 

 
 
Ref: EP/MAY2017 

 
 


